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Please continue to monitor the Foundation’s website for other modifications or updates. Please do 
not hesitate to contact the Foundation Contact (as defined in the RFPs) with any questions or comments 
regarding the Pre-Proposal Conference. For reference, the Foundation Contact is John Bsharah at 
jbsharah@lewisgianola.com. 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 West Virginia First Foundation, Inc. 
 


